
The Ladies Auxiliary 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary gathered in the Lounge Area after the Rosary 

with the Knights on the evening of March 13, 2017 to “stuff” Easter 

Eggs.  Our April 10th Meeting is scheduled as well for stuffing the 

Easter Eggs with candy to be used at St. Teresa's Easter Egg Hunt 

sponsored by our Knight Michael Cauley.  Any monetary, cookies 

or candy contributions would also be greatly appreciated for this 

event. 

Our Ladies have also been busy preparing the desserts being sold every Friday evening during the Lenten 

Fish Fry Dinners being held at St. Teresa’s School Cafeteria.  I want to take this opportunity to thank our 

Ladies for all their hard work, pretty decorations, and generosity for this event.  The desserts are very 

beautiful and delicious.  So hard to choose just one. 

[NOTE:  Chocolate is ground from the beans of happiness.] 

 

In light of Easter Sunday, I include the following, by Helen Steiner Rice: An Easter Promise 

If we but had the eyes to see God's face in every cloud, 

If we but had the ears to hear His voice above the crowd, 

If we could feel His gentle touch In every Springtime breeze 

And find a haven in His arms 'Neath sheltering, leafy trees... 

If we could just lift up our hearts Like flowers to the sun 

And trust His Easter Promise - And pray, "thy will be done", 

We’d find the peace we're seeking, The kind no man can give, 

The peace that comes from knowing He Died So We Might Live! 

 

 

Remember:  If we have no Peace, it is because we have forgotten that we belong to each other!  

Mother Teresa 

No one who truly seeks the Peace of God can fail to find it!             Author Unknown 

 

We hope those of you receiving this message that are not yet Auxiliary 

members, will think about joining us.  Our meetings are scheduled the 

same time as the Knights for your convenience [7:00 Rosary; 7:30 Ladies 

Auxiliary Meeting].  So, please come join us when you can, possibly at 

our next meeting.  We look forward to seeing new and familiar faces. 

 

May God surround all of you and yours with His 
Mercy, Blessings and Grace until we meet again! 

Betty Williams   229-886-3550 
bwilliams6636@bellsouth.net 
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